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Hello Glen Haven Families! 

 

The fourth-grade students had the opportunity to join art with the SCB classes this month.  Last week the SCB 

students painted scales for their Rainbow Fish project and today the 4th graders helped the SCB students glue the 

scales down.  When we had the opportunity to debrief with the fourth-grade students they were so excited we could 

barely hear them they were talking too fast! 

 

We could all learn a little bit from our children.  We would like to close out this month’s newsletter with wise words from 

Jonathan, “ ​You should always be respectful no matter what, everyone has something to offer.  It doesn’t matter that we are 

different, they are still people and we need to treat them nice.” 

 

Sarah McKinley,  Brittany Petty, Blake Keats, Liz Bowen, & MaryJo Stolte 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was emotional at the end because 

Carlos wanted to come with us. Carlos 

was amazing because he was doing a 

good job, trying his best, and didn’t 

give up. I can’t wait to do it again next 

month- Jose 
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Yaseen has the same personality as 

me, because he likes to sleep just like 

me - Morgan 

 

 

 

 

After I showed Amha what to do with 

the glue he was able to do it himself, it 

made me and him feel proud- Jessica 

 

 

It was fun because it looked like I was 

helping Jeffrey have fun - Amaka 
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They were kind and caring and we 

really liked creating art with them - 

Marcus and Brandy 

 

 

They will learn how to do things, just a 

little different than us - Aden  

 

 

 

 

 

 


